
 

 

Old Meetinghouse Revitalization Committee (OMRC) Meeting 

November 28, 2023 

Old Meetinghouse 

  
The Old Meetinghouse Revitalization Committee meets to continue efforts to bring the Old Meetinghouse up 

to code for occupancy so it may be utilized as a community space. It is the goal of the committee to finance 

the effort through fundraising without utilizing taxpayer dollars. 

 

Meeting Commenced at 5:07 pm 

 

Committee Present:  George Carlson, Virginia Drew, Carol Zink-Mailloux, Chuck Driesbach  

 

I. Approval of the November 4, 2023, meeting minutes:  George noted a change and made a motion 

to accept the minutes as written. Carol seconded. November 4, 2023, meeting minutes approved as 

amended. 
 

II. Bathroom updates:  Chuck –   

- All the walls have been primed. 

- Electrician has completed some lights and receptacles. 

- Waiting for HVAC to be installed. 

- Exterior door on order. 

- Chuck to get the paint for the walls and hallway. (BOS has selected the color) 

 

Virginia – Met with Keith Cota and has developed a plan for paving of the parking area (including 

the handicap spaces). 
 

III. Donations/recognition:  Virginia – will draft thank you letters to recent donors. Carol to help. 

Chuck and Virginia to work on the temporary Donor Recognition Board. 
 

IV. Grant discussion/updates:  Virginia – Will ask Kristy to work on a Moose Plate Grant for 

restoration of the ceiling. Letter of intent needed by April 2024. Will identify paint contractors (may 

check with New Hampshire Preservation Alliance). 
 

V. Saturday Craft and Ornament Sales:  December 2, 10:00 am to 4:00 pm at ECS. Virginia and 

Carol will represent the OMRC. 
 

VI. Other  Chuck – Discussion concerning Resignation of Kristy Ellsworth as Chairman. Kristy has 

agreed to help whenever and wherever she can but cannot make the commitment to be the chairman. 

We will continue without a chairman until further notice. 

 

George – Praised Keith Cota for his work and noted the need for drainage in conjunction with the 

paving. The BOS is currently seeking bids for the paving job. 

 

Next meeting of the OMRC – Tuesday January 9, 2024, 5:00 pm at the OM lower level. 
  

George - Motion to adjourn the meeting. Virginia seconded. The meeting was adjourned at 5:46 pm 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Chuck Driesbach 

Vice Chairman 


